
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1479 
 

Asked on 17 November 2023 
 

MS A LEAHY asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympic and Paralympic Games Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Indigenous Councils Funding Program (ICFP)—  
Will the Deputy Premier provide the amount of funding allocated for 2023-24 (reported 
separately by council)? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Palaszczuk Government is delivering $69,843,265 through the Indigenous 
Councils Funding Program in 2023-24, including a one-off funding boost of  
$25.8 million.  
 

Council 2023-24 ICFP Allocation 
Aurukun Aboriginal Shire Council  $3,691,170  
Cherbourg Aboriginal Shire Council  $2,071,044  
Doomadgee Aboriginal Shire Council  $4,227,781  
Hope Vale Aboriginal Shire Council  $2,701,883  
Kowanyama Aboriginal Shire Council $ 3,464,633  
Lockhart River Aboriginal Shire Council  $2,846,289  
Mapoon Aboriginal Shire Council  $1,914,394  
Mornington Shire Council  $3,772,883  
Napranum Aboriginal Shire Council  $2,938,063  
Northern Peninsula Area Regional Council  $9,669,941  
Palm Island Aboriginal Shire Council  $5,765,443  
Pormpuraaw Aboriginal Shire Council  $2,555,410  
Torres Strait Island Regional Council  $15,886,108  
Woorabinda Aboriginal Shire Council  $2,332,498  
Wujal Wujal Aboriginal Shire Council  $1,429,648  
Yarrabah Aboriginal Shire Council  $4,576,077  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


